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MESSAGE FROM THE PRIME MINISTER TO PRESIDENT REAGAN

1 February

Dear Ron,

Very many thanks for your prompt and helpful reply to my

message about the D5 missile system. As you suggested, my

people have been in touch with Mr. McFarlane and they have
arranged to visit Washington early next week, These talks
should usefully clarify the issue, and I look forward to

being in further touch with you thereafter,.

Warm regards,
Yours ever,

Margaret.




